-----Original Message-----

From: Jane Cleaver [mailto: ]

Sent: 01 March 2013 10:09

To: Simon Dean

Subject: Objection

Simon

Re: Planning Application 13/00116/F | Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ

Please refuse the above application

The Bishop Blaize (Bishops End)sits in a conservation area and is highly visible to all through traffic.

It is important that this landmark should receive full investigative powers by the LPA of CDC.

Mr & Mrs Noquet have total disrespect for all the planning rules and regulations.

There is evidence to prove that they have been through the system previously so are fully aware of the do's and don'ts, so to involve themselves in major building and alterations works and then to seek retrospective planning leaves a lot of questions unanswered.

They have completely converted the former old bottle store.

It now has two levels, with new Velux Windows Roof Lights, Entrance Door to first floor.  Ground Floor? now incorporate Blaze in Stoves.  First Floor?

FUTURE? 

This building seems to me to have been altered in a manner that is more suitable for a self contained living accommodation in the near future.

Please look hard at this application and refuse it.

Yours sincerely

J Cleaver

